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TWGHs CY. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 051/24-25
2024/25 Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccination Programme

2" September 2024
Dear Parents

The Department of Health (DH) is launching the Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccination Catch-up
Programme (the Programme) to provide HPV vaccination at local secondary schools for S5 and above female
students born in or after 2004 who are holding Hong Kong Identity Card. All eligible females are required to
register in the Electronic Health Record Sharing System (eHealth). Please read this document and the
attached information on HPV Vaccines, eHealth and the Collection of Personal Data - Statement of Purposes
carefully and fill in the Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccination Consent Form (reply slip). Details of the
programme are as follows:

Date : | 26™ February 2025 (Wednesday)

Time : | Afternoon session

Venue : | Classroom (TBC)

Type of vaccine : | HPV vaccine will be provided by the CHP.

Students who are interested in taking part in the programme have to return the signed e-reply slip and the
completed consent form to the class teacher by 17™ December 2024 (Tuesday). Please note that late
submission will be not proceeded. Please feel free to contact our Vice Principal, Ms. Chan Hoi Chi on 2443
9833 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

/Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



